
RECALL NOTICE 

AIRBORNE® IMMUNE SUPPORT GUMMIES 63-COUNT BOTTLES 

In cooperation with the U.S. Consumer Product Safety Commission      Post until July 20, 2022 

 

 

HAZARD 
Pressure build up in the bottle can cause the cap and 
underlying seal to pop off with force when opened for 
the first time, posing an injury hazard.  
 

REMEDY  
Consumers with unopened bottles of 63-count 

AIRBORNE® BRAND GUMMIES should not attempt to 

open the product and should contact Reckitt to return 
the unopened bottles to receive a full refund. Postage-
paid labeling will be provided for the item to be 
returned.  
 
IMPORTANT: Bottles that have already been opened are 
not subject to this recall as they would have released 
any pressure build up and do not present an injury 
hazard. The product inside is safe to consume according to label 
directions. 
 

Use the lot code search tool on our website to identify whether your 
product is included in this recall:    
https://www.schiffvitamins.com/pages/airborne-recall  

 
 

RECKITT TOLL-FREE RECALL HOTLINE 

1-888-266-8003 
 
 

(8 a.m. to 5 p.m. Eastern Time, Monday through 

Friday) 

https://www.schiffvitamins.com/pages/airborne-recall

